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Dept. of Education
Clean Water Branch, DOH
Environmental Planning Office, DOH
Wastewater Branch, DOH
Department of Human Services
Dept. of Water, Kauai County
Division of Aquatics, DLNR
Commission on Water Resource Management, DLNR
Office of Planning, State of Hawaii
Planning Department, County of Kauai
Wailua-Kapa'a Neighborhood Association
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AGOR JEHN ARCHITECTS, LLC
460 Ena Road, Suite 303
Honolulu, Hi 96815
ron@agorjehnarch.com
808-947-2467

Date: 11-06-2017

RE: Response to Comments on HoKua Place DEIS

TO: Kenneth G. Masden
Public Works Manager, DOE
PO Box 2360
Honolulu, Hi 96804

We are pleased to respond to your June 4, 2015 comments on the DEIS for HoKua Place as follows:

Thank you for your comment.  The Developer is committed to working with you as necessary during the
final planning stages and the construction phase of HoKua Place.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ron Agor, Architect
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